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Making Community Links Project
 

Thursday 4th April 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
 

I am launching a project in order to establish more links between our school and the wider community.  Taking inspiration from the TV programme ‘Old people’s home for 4 year olds’ I contacted several Residential Care Homes in Honiton with the hope of bringing the different generations together.  I received enthusiastic responses from several of the care homes as we all believe that the social, emotional and mental health benefits for both sides could be very valuable.
 

Initially, we are going to start with Year 3 but this will roll out to some of the other year groups in the summer term.  Each Year 3 class is going to be visiting Adelaide Lodge Care Home for an afternoon to share books/craft activities/music afternoons/talk/gardening etc once a month.  This will tie in with aspects of our PSHE curriculum, covering how we change as we grow older, empathy, social understanding, communication skills and promoting healthy relationships.
 

We will be walking to Adelaide Lodge (after a slightly early lunch) setting off at 1:00pm and returning to school in time for hometime.  The children will be offered water/squash and a biscuit whilst at the care home.  Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat as we will be walking in all but the most inclement weather.  
 

3RB/GH will visit on Tuesday 23rd April, Tuesday 21st May and Tuesday 18th June.
 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to participate in these visits please let your child’s teacher know.
 

Everyone involved with this project is very excited about it and can see a host of benefits for both the children and the elderly residents involved including boosting their confidence, social skills and self esteem.  3SD/CL have had their first visit and it was very successful.
 

Thank you for your continued support,
 

Charlotte Luxton
LITTLETOWN  PRIMARY  ACADEMY  and  NURSERY
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